
 
 

 

May 10, 2024 

 

Dear Chairman Cole and Ranking Member DeLauro: 

 

I am requesting funding for the Rosemead Garvey Avenue Community Center Renovation 

Project in fiscal year 2025. The entity to receive funding for this project is the City of Rosemead, 

located at 8838 East Valley Boulevard, Rosemead, CA 91770. 

 

The funding would be used to renovate the Garvey Avenue Community Center, including the 

repainting of the entire facility, replacement of flooring, renovation of the existing six restrooms, 

replacement of the exterior lighting fixtures with brighter and energy efficient fixtures, and 

renovation of the kitchen. The project is an appropriate use of taxpayer funds because it would 

ensure the Community Center is a safe, clean, updated environment that can continue to provide 

vital services to Rosemead residents, particularly the elder population and the City's youth who 

heavily use the Center. 

 

The project has a Federal nexus because the funding provided is for purposes authorized 

by 42 U.S.C. 5305(a)(2) and 5305(a)(4). 

 

I certify that neither I nor anyone in my immediate family has any financial interest in this 

project. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
 

Judy Chu 

Member of Congress 


